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Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul)

From: Anne Facente <facen001@umn.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 4:40 PM

To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing

Subject: License Number 20150003053 Dance or Rental Hall

This email is to notify you that I am opposed to issuing a license for a dance or rental hall on Smith Avenue, St. 

Paul, MN. 

The Recommended conditions do NOT state what days of the week the building will be open potentially to 1:00 

am the next day?   

 

The Recommended conditions do NOT state when the building will be open, does that include 7 am to 1:00 am 

the next day? 

 

The Recommended conditions do NOT state where the customers will park during the events and parking space 

is already stressed by the businesses that exist on the Smith Avenue location..   

This is a neighborhood that does not want people who have been drinking alcohol staggering onto their property 

or driving on the streets or down the alley no matter how the alcohol is distributed to the customers. 

Please do not grant 627 Smith Ave south, St. Paul, MN  License Number 20150003053 to the 

neighborhood.  Mr. Mahamed should have done a market survey of the neighborhood before he purchased the 

building.  The building has a past history of trouble with these types of events and neighborhood opposition. 

Thank you for your time, 

Anne O. Facente 

628 Ottawa Avenue (behind the building and down the alley) 

cell phone is 651-497-5245 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

--  

Anne Facente 

Capital Planning & Project Management 

USpace Database and Inventory 

University of Minnesota 

319 15th Avenue SE 

400 Donhowe Building 

Mpls.  MN 55455 

Phone: 612-626-7996 

Fax: 612-625-0770 


